
I am writing to object to the development on Firs farm

During lockdown this became a very important place for local people to walk 

I object on the following grounds:

 The land is unsuitable According the Enfield Plan, a site at risk of flooding, 
air pollution and groundwater contamination, would be unsuitable. 

The crematorium will result in the degradation and potential destruction of key 
habitats at Firs Farm

Considering  Infields  apparent commitment to improving our green and blue 
spaces across the borough, why are they proposing this development in the 
heart of our diverse and thriving green space, that would be doing the exact 
opposite of what they claim to be working towards in the Blue and Green Plan

Rather than develop a community friendly projec the council  are instead 
prioritizing a project that would degrade the site and be of detriment to the 
community’s wellbeing, over one that would benefit it

Please reconsider this proposal with urgency
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